
 
 

Joining a Google Meets as a Student 
 

Safety Features of Google Meets 

●​ Teachers or co-teachers are always meeting hosts 
●​ All activity in Google is monitored and tracked through Google Workspace Integration with 

the Chromebook 

Joining a Google Meet 

●​ Students should be logged into the SSO at sso.ipsd.org.  
●​ Access Google Classroom through the SSO (or classroom.google.com) 
●​ Select the class you want to join 
●​ On the left hand of the stream page, select Join 

 

Joining a Google Meet Outside of Google Classroom 

●​ Kindergarten students and some 1st Grade students: Students will not have a charger sent 
home. Chromebooks will be pre-charged at school  and should have enough charge for 
learning activities. Please do not allow your student to use the device prior to the start of 
learning activities directed by the teacher. 

●​ Students should make sure they are signed into the SSO. The SSO can be accessed at 
sso.ipsd.org on any device that connects to the internet.  

●​ In rare situations, a Google Meet link will be shared with parents or students to access the 
Meet for today. The IPSD staff member will share the link and students can click directly on 
the link to take them to the Google Meet. Google Meet is web-based, thus no software 
downloads are required.  

Need Help on   Mar 19, 2024

●​ If your child is experiencing difficulties with going to Google Classroom or Google Meet, they 
should email their teacher directly to problem solve. Additionally, for elementary students 
experiencing difficulties with internet access or any other concerns, please email your child’s 
teacher to apprise them of the situation. In the event that logging on proves unsuccessful, we 



suggest engaging your child in reading, writing, and math activities using materials readily 
available at home. 

●​ For middle and high school students encountering obstacles, we urge them to promptly 
communicate with their respective teachers and inform them of any difficulties they may be 
facing. 

 


